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Summary:

Noting some inaccuracy in the Canadian Defence Research Board report---Argentina
could not have offered to sell its “entire production” of uranium if it was also selling
concentrate to Germany and trying to sell it to Japan—Goodison, of the Foreign Office's
Eastern Department, asked Audland, a political officer at the British Embassy in Buenos
Aires, to “keep your ears to the ground” to find the “exact quantities” involved.
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